COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st February, 1938,

Dear 3irs,

I have to inform you that the s.s,"BURLINGTON"
has been transferped to the Panaman Flsg end re-named
"NAUSICAA",

The vessel 1s expected to arrive at Rotterdam
about the 26th instent, and I shall therefore be glad if
you will hold a Periodical Load Line Survey end verify the
markings, and forward your forgs Cli(b) and Rpt.C12(e) to
this Office in duplicate.

As the new Certificates wlll be issued from the
New York Office, you should i1ssue a provisional Certificate
forwarding t wo coples of the same to this Offlice,

| 1 am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.
The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,

© 2019

egloiig Redister

‘ e . e G L 1 ~d
R cheaton



